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1. Bicycle and Pedestrian Plan. Toole 

Design Group is four months into the work 

on the Bike/Ped Plan. They were here the 

first week of May for activities that included 

a presentation to the Commission; 

interviews with the Mayor, Commissioners 

and management; Advisory Board meetings; 

field work covering 75 miles of streets and a 

public workshop. A couple hundred folks 

have provided comments including via our 

WikiMap which is still open bit.ly/KWBikePed. Staff expects to receive a draft Network this 

summer and we’ll begin reviewing it and drafts of the Plan as early as September with the public. 

More info at www.cityofkeywest-fl.gov/BikepedPlan.  

 

2. Bike Parking. Staff is working with Engineering and Public Works on bids to spend out this year’s 

$32,000 in bike parking funds. Last year we spent all of the $15,000 allocated and are nearly out of 

the equipment purchased in September with that money. 

 

3. Southard Street Repaving. Staff is assisting Engineering in doing a series of pop-up surveys in 

advance of the repaving work scheduled for later this summer. People are being asked their 

opinions on options for bike markings on the street. 

 

4. Bikeshare. At the City Manager’s request, a City of Key West Bikeshare System RFP (#003-17) was 

put out on January 15. Proposals were received on March 1 and a City Manager appointed Vendor 

Selection Committee met on April 5 and 6 to rank the proposals and submitted all of this to 

management on April 7. Once management reviews and approves, the ranking and proposals can be 

forwarded to the City Commission at an upcoming meeting. The RFP as well as additional 

information about bikeshare can be found here. 

 

5. Carshare. Since the last meeting the City Manager has asked that a carshare program RFP be 

developed. The City Attorney determined last year’s proposed pilot carshare program, modeled on 

West Palm Beach’s pilot agreement with Zipcar, needed to go out via RFP. Staff is resurrecting that 

work and hoping to have something out by the end of the summer/early fall. Carshare info here. 

 

6. Car-Free Key West/Duval Loop Marketing Efforts via South Florida Commuter Services (SFCS).  

 The Car-Free Key West program continues with radio, print and online advertising. 

Messaging for May and June will continue to be safety related. 

 www.CarFreeKeyWest.com is about 8 weeks old and is receiving lots of good reviews and 

many visitors.  

 Supplies of promotional items including bags, water bottles, lights and compasses all arrived 

the first of May. 

 11” x 17” Car-Free Tear Off Maps and 4” x 9” Duval Loop brochures are expected to arrive 

by the end of June.  

 An 18” x 24” Car-Free Key West brochure/map will be available a couple weeks later.  

http://bit.ly/KWBikePed
http://www.cityofkeywest-fl.gov/BikepedPlan
http://www.cityofkeywest-fl.gov/topic/subtopic.php?topicid=152&structureid=273
http://www.cityofkeywest-fl.gov/topic/subtopic.php?topicid=144&structureid=273
http://www.carfreekeywest.com/


 Online and mobile maps, including real-time information, will be available at end of June.  

 Designs for bus stop signs, info panels and Duval Street wayfinding were all finalized first 

week of May.  

 SFCS completed wrapping the buses at the Key West Transit facility last week. 

 An email campaign going to 450+ Key West businesses including hotels and attractions 

soliciting “Car-Free Key West Partners” is ready and will go out once a Duval Loop start date 

is set. Partners are asked for contact info and to commit to distributing Car-Free Key West 

materials to their customers and staff. Starter kits including 11 x 17 maps, Duval Loop 

brochures, window clings, safety lights, bags, water bottles and safety cards are being 

assembled for distribution as a response to the email drive. A SFCS Car-Free Key West sales 

rep will follow up with Partners and offer direct consultation and assistance. 

 Exhibition materials are being ordered for outreach events. 

 A third quarter report was provided to the Bike Florida Board on the 2016/17 Grant. Much 

of the initial work envisioned in this grant was folded into the work of SFCS. Thus, rather 

than spending money on developing a brand, grant money is being used for additional extra 

media buys focusing on safety and will be spent on safety items like bike lights, bike bells 

and helmets. 
 

      
   

      

https://www.carfreekeywest.com/partners
http://www.cityofkeywest-fl.gov/egov/documents/1493726981_06772.pdf

